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Our lobbies remain closed.  The health and safety of Community Bank’s customers and employees is a top 
priority.  We have a team of employees continuing to monitor the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic and 
the potential impact it may have on Community Bank’s employees, customers and operations.  We are 
concerned about keeping our community and families safe and healthy. 

Our drive-thrus are open regular hours.  Our staff and safe deposit boxes are available by appointment 
only. Please call and let us know what time you would like to visit our bank lobby.  We encourage you to 
remain connected to your Community Bank accounts 24/7 online, in our mobile app, or by phone.   You 
may choose the most convenient at-home banking option for you to check your balance, pay a bill with our 
bill pay option or transfer funds. You may also contact us to set up automatic loan payments.

You may also deposit checks via our mobile app.  We continue to waive all fees for consumer mobile 
deposits.   

Please utilize our drive thrus and ATM’s (we are disinfecting regularly). 

Another option is to e-mail us.  We also have options for secure e-mail if you need to send us documents. 

Call us at (785) 440-4400 (Main Bank) or (785) 440-4455 (North Bank) if you have questions or need 
assistance with any of our services.  One of our staff members will answer the phone during our regular 
business hours. 

Be aware of potential scams.  Scammers and cyber-criminals may try to take advantage of concerns 
related to COVID-19.  They may offer you fake products and try to gain access to your mobile phone or 
personal computer.  Please use great caution.  

We appreciate your business.  Please reach out to us if we can be of assistance.  We will continue
to monitor applicable governmental health agencies to ensure the highest level of safety. 

Your Community Bank Team




